Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2017 10:26 AM

To: '‘Brent Wheeler'

Cc: Megan Walsh; Mark Youngkin

Subject: RE: 132 Guilford Road, Piedmont (ACDEH Case No. RO3070)
Hi Brent,

In attempting to provide some accommodation to Ms. Mulholland, ACDEH had committed to proceeding without a work plan. Consequently,
ACDEH had previously provided some detailed suggested bore locations that should help obtain the information needed to eventually close the
case under the Low Threat Closure Policy. However, should she have considered to enter the UST CF, a work plan would not have been reviewed
by an agency, and it is very likely the work would therefore not be reimbursable. | personally believe it unwise not to wrap everyone into the loop to
make sure everyone is in agreement the work is what is required, but will leave that determination with Ms. Mulholland.

In regards to the private water supply wells, ACDEH does not have any information.
Good luck with the project.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at:
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Brent Wheeler [mailto:bwheeler@wheelergroupenvironmental.com]

Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2017 10:03 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org>

Cc: Megan Walsh <meganwalshesg@gmail.com>; Mark Youngkin <mark.youngkin@gmail.com>
Subject: 132 Guilford Road, Piedmont (ACDEH Case No. RO3070)

Hi Mark,



Per your recent correspondence letters for the subject case dated 3/8/16 & 4/10/17, we have been requested to prepare a proposal for the proposed
investigation activities on behalf of the Leslie Mulholland Trust (RP). We wish to confirm whether a formal work plan will be required for preparation, uploading
and review by the ACDEH prior to its implementation.

Also, we understand that two private property water supply wells are proposed to be sampled as part of the investigation activities. Does the ACDEH have any
available well construction data (site addresses, construction logs, monitoring data, etc.) for the two private water supply wells in question? In lieu of completing
Well Completion Report Request Forms at this time, we have not been successful in acquiring any online data for the wells from the DWR website.

Thank you for your assistance,
Brent

Brent A. Wheeler

Wheeler Group Environmental, LLC
369-B Third Street, Suite #221

San Rafael, CA 94901

P: 415-686-8846
Email: bwheeler@wheelergroupenvironmental.com

WHEELER GROUP



